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On 4 May 2020 the Business Committee agreed, in accordance with Standing Order 

29.4(i), to invite the Equality, Local Government and Communities Committee and the 

Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee to consider and report on the 

Legislative Consent Memorandum on the Fire Safety Bill. 

In accordance with Standing Order 29.4(ii), the Business Committee agreed that the 

Committees should report to the Assembly by 18 June 2020. 


